

Professional Distinction

Personal Dignity

September 29, 2011

Patient Advocacy

Mr. John Nephew 628 County Road B East Maplewood, MN 55117

Dear Mr. Nephew:

The Minnesota Nurses Association, a statewide union of nearly 19,000 Registered Nurses, is pleased to endorse your election campaign for Maplewood City Council. Our endorsement reflects our wholehearted support for your candidacy.

The Minnesota Nurses Association will announce this endorsement in publications, e-mail, newsletters, on our web site, and at events prior to the election.

We look forward to working with you in 2011 and beyond.

Sincerely,

Linda Hamilton, RN

President, Minnesota Nurses Association

inda Hamilton

345 Randolph Avenue Suite 200 St. Paul, MN 55102

Tel: 651.414.2800

800.536.4662 Fax: 651.695.7000

Email: mnnurses@mnnurses.org

Web: www.mnnurses.org

AFL-CIO

